
We will be opening 

enrollment for 

Preschool for the fall 

2020 in March for all 

our current families. 

We open it to you first 

so that you have a 

spot in the fall before 

we open it to the 

public in April. We will 

also open our summer 

program to our current 

families first before we 

open it to the public in 

April. I know it seems 

early to be thinking 

about it but this is a 

good way to secure 

your place in our fall 

Preschool/childcare 

programs. If you have 

any questions please 

let us know.

We will not be having 

our field trip to Jorgi’s

bakery on March 

12&13th as they have 

closed the store. We 

are trying to get a fire 

truck and smoke 

house to come in but 

have not firmed up the 

dates yet. I will let you 

know as soon as I 

can.

Up Coming Events

March 5-6th we will 
have a Pajama day. All 
children can wear their 
P.J’s these two days. 
Please bring slippers or 
shoes to wear inside.
March 18th No Pm 
class. Morning and 
double class  will end  
12pm. Childcare will 
run as normal.

March 19th

Kindergarten 
Registration for 
Greenville Public 
Schools. Child must be 
5 on or before 9-1-
2020. Call your child’s 
home school before 
this date to set up an 
appointment.

March 25th- Graduation 
pictures for those who 
will be attending 
DK/Kindergarten in the 
fall.

March 30- April 3rd

Spring Break. No 
Preschool but we are 
open for Childcare.

Handwriting 

Our letters this month are 

R,K,A and V. 

The sight word for 5’s class is And.


